_bert D. Mowrey

Kazmarek Mowrey Cloud Laseter LLP
1100 Peachtree Street

Suite 650

Atlanta, GA 30309

Dear Mr. Mowrey:

I would like to provide you with a status update r  irding EPA’s response to your December 22,
2014, EPA Information Quality Gui :lines (IQG) Request for Reconsideration (RFR) #13001A.

Per Section 8.7 of the IQG, EPA convened an Exect  ve Panel to review your RFR. Our goal is
y provide the fin response to your RFR or another status update within 90 business days (i.e.,
on August 31, 2015).

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Monica D. Jones
Director, Quality Staff



